
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: October 16, 2020 
Subject: Reorganization of Board of Directors 
 
 
The Vice President position on the Board is currently vacant.  District staff recommends filling 
this position. The current organization is as follows: 

 President:    Connie S. Bracher 

 Vice President:   Vacant 

 Secretary to the Board:  Alan E. Clanin 

 Acting Secretary in the 
: Absence of the Secretary:  Larrie Ann Davis 

  

  

  

  
 


